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Our File No.:  SSB-30

Memorandum
Date: February 12, 2020

To: Members of the Board

From: Ken Ranta, Director, Integrated Social Services

Subject: Community Homelessness Prevention Initiative (CHPI) Investment Plan – 
Ministry Template

Further to Board Report 2020-06 Community Homelessness Prevention Initiative – 
2020/21 Investment Plan, TBDSSAB Administration received the attached CHPI Investment 
Plan template on February 11, 2020 from the Ministry of Municipal Affairs and Housing. This 
template is the format that is to be uploaded electronically to the Ministry’s Transfer Payment 
system.

The allocations included in this template meet the criteria of the CHPI program and were 
supported by a recommendation from the CHPI Advisory Table.  

This template replaces the Attachment #1 of Report 2020-06.

Sincerely, 

Ken Ranta
Director, Integrated Social Services
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